Tundra
READING PROGRAM

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The Green Bay Packers Hall of Fame is ready to kick off 2017 with the Seventh Annual Tundra Tales
At-Home Reading Program for students in 4K through eighth grade. The Packers know that great reading
habits start at home and with your help, your child/children can read their way to score a great prize.

The program runs from Jan. 23 through March 26, 2017. During this time, 4K through fifth grade students

are asked to read or be read to at home for 60 minutes a week for eight weeks, a TOTAL of 480 minutes.
Students in grades six through eight are asked to read for 90 minutes a week for eight weeks, a TOTAL of 720
minutes. An extra week to achieve the goal has been added to accommodate school schedules and Spring
Breaks. Children who participate and complete Tundra Tales will receive one participant admission to the
Packers Hall of Fame.

Your child will bring home the Tundra Tales tracker from school. An adult is responsible for being the record
keeper and signing the tracker. Have your child return the filled out and SIGNED Tundra Tales tracker to their
teacher by Wednesday, March 29, 2017. Prize vouchers will be mailed to your child’s teacher to be distributed
at school.

If you have questions, please feel free to contact your child’s teacher. Email questions to hoftours@packers.com.
We encourage you to support your child as they strive to score with Tundra Tales.

Sincerely,

Krissy Zegers

Hall of Fame and Stadium Tour Manager
Green Bay Packers



